
PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE 2024 PROPOSED BUDGET FOR  

TOWN OF HARRISON 

 The Proposed 2024 budget hearing for the Town of Harrison was 

held on Monday, November 13, 2023 at Northland Church.  Notice of 

the meeting was posted as required by law.  The meeting was called to 

order at 6:00 P.M by Chairman Dean Lashua.  Present at the meeting 

were Mike Schultz, John Phillips, Carrie Powell and Fran Moen.  The 

Budget was presented to those in attendance.  A motion was made by 

John Phillips and second by Mike Schultz to approve the budget as 

presented.  The budget is set at $445,391.65.  A motion was made by 

John Phillips and second by Mike Schultz to adjourn the meeting.  

Motion carried. 

 

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 

 A special meeting of the electors for the Town of Harrison was 

held at 6:15 P.M. following the Public Hearing for the 2024 proposed 

budget.  Notice of the meeting was posted as required by law.  The 

meeting was called to order by Chairman Dean Lashua.  Present at the 

meeting were John Phillips, Mike Schultz, Carrie Powell and Fran Moen.  

A motion was made by Mike Schultz and second by John Phillips to 

adopt the Town Levy of $99,271.00 for the 2024 Town Budget.  Motion 

carried.  A motion was made by Mike Schultz and second by John 

Phillips to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried. 

Submitted by, 

Fran Moen (Clerk) 


